BASS COAST CAMERA CLUB

Saturday, 20th January 2018

Meeting:

- Welcome to all members and may 2018 be kind to us all
- Hazel Zander reached another milestone, she has been made a Life Member of the Bass Coast Art Society, Hazel also received a highly commended for her entry at the Wonthaggi Show. Congratulations Hazel, what a start to 2018 for you. You can't retire altogether Hazel, because each month you give us plenty of cheery good news stories.
- Just to remind you <u>BCAS fees are due</u>.

<u>INVITIATION</u>: - All members are invited to a social afternoon tea at 2pm on Saturday 10th February at the Goods Shed.

- I had a chance meeting with Wendy Clark, a professional photographer, over Christmas. She offers courses, day trips and lectures. I will talk to her again to best see what she can bring to benefit us as a group. You can check her website: www.MasterYourCamera.com.au
- Jenny McDonald will ask Brad Lester if he could be judge at the next BCAS Easter Art Show

Show & Tell

Last month's challenge was "summer" scenes and exploring your light meter. A great effort was put in by members with some interesting results. It was an educational exercise for us and thanks to Bob for his presentation last month that inspired the exercise.

This Month's Challenge will be to photograph the super/blue moon on Wednesday 31/10. Moonrise is 8.20pm and sunset is 8.36. There is also an eclipse of the moon that begins at 10.48 and is at its maximum at 12.29am.

Next Meeting – Saturday 17th Feb at 1.30pm

We have a field trip to the Country Gardener Nursery, Wonthaggi. All meet at the Good's Shed so we can go in as a group.

Happy Snapping

Len S. Cap